
 

 

 

 

 

               

Bargaining Proposals 
 

Bargaining proposals have to be in by Friday April 5th and forms are available on 

the Local 25 website. If you need any assistance, contact Justin Connolly 647-546-

7737 or via email: justin.connolly@unifor25.com to ask questions, generate ideas 

or discuss concerns. 

Your proposals are critical in determining priorities. Each form matters in 

establishing the direction the bargaining caucus and committee will drive our 

concerns during negotiations. 

 

Submit your forms to: bargaining@unifor25.com as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




